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Temporary lane closure on 1500 block of Kenwood Avenue begins Monday, Aug. 18, 2025

[Duluth, MN] Contractor work will reduce traffic to one lane in each direction on Kenwood Avenue between
Arrowhead Road and Cleveland Street starting Monday, Aug. 18.

The work needed to repair utility facilities, is expected to last two days. The intersection will remain open, but
the right-turn lane to Kenwood Avenue will be closed.

City officials warn of significant traffic disruptions and delays, and encourage drivers to use alternate routes
when possible.

A map of the closure is available at duluthmn.gov/engineering/maps.

The city thanks pedestrians and drivers for their patience during construction season.
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